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Merry Christmas from the Heigels! 2015 has been another busy year. Olivia entered the SC Governor's School for the Arts
in Greenville in August for ballet and is loving the challenge (and boarding school life!). Addie started high school at Christ
Church Episcopal School (CCES) and continues to love baking and playing tennis and softball. Fritz is in his final year of the
Lower School at CCES and enjoys any sport that has a ball, especially baseball and basketball. | answered the call of public
service this year and am now serving as the Director of the SC Department of Health and Environmental Control (official
photo above). We are counting our many blessings again this year, but not least of which is the life and health of my father
(Papa), who survived a major stroke in February. We hope this holiday season and 2016 bring you much joy and happiness!
Love, Catherine, Livvy, Addie & Fritz
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